



CHAPTER 'T' TEAM

- Chapter Directors
 Debbie & Ralph Stewart
- Newsletter Editor
 Tommy Martin
 Ph 678-725-1632
 martinty@bellsouth.net
- Treasurer, Ticket & Goody Sales
 Charleen Dennis
- Membership Enhancement Sid Cohen
- Ticket Sales
 Charleen Dennis
- Ride Coordinator Sid Harris
- Event Coordinator Donna Cohen
- Sun Shine Lady Sylvia Stogden
- Member Contact Coordinator Jim Stogden
- Couple of the Year Tommy & Vicky Martin
- Individuals of the Year Donna Cohen Charleen Dennis

Chapter Director



Ralph and I, along with

Sid and Donna, recently completed a three week motorcycle journey to the east coast to complete one of the rides on our bucket list. We traveled up to Niagari Falls across and toured the New England states and headed down the coast home. Detoured off the coast line thanks to the hurricane. I can say we were blessed with beautiful weather our entire trip. We got rained on one day for about an hour or hour and a half. The sites across these states were spectacular. I hope you saw our photos that I posted on Facebook. We are already looking forward to our next "BIG" adventure.

You all should have a copy of our calendar of events and I sure hope that you are going to join us for the rides, dinners and events.

We have a dinner ride to "The Red Minnow" on Saturday, stands up at the RaceTrac at 5:00PM. We also have the Georgia Ride In in Dillard Sept. 19-21 at the River Vista RV Park. Don't forget to make a pot of chili for the chili cook off on Friday night.

Continued Next Pg

Monthly Gathering - Second Thursday of each Month at: , The Loco's Grill & Pub, 1985 S. Barnett Shoals Road, Athens, GA 30605

We join to eat at 6:00 PM and the meeting starts at 7:00PM.
(where we share GWRRA information & fun activities)
'Come Join Us and get the most out of your GWRRA Membership"

As many of you know our grandson Caleb has joined the army. We are so very proud of his decision to serve our country. Our family covets your prayers for him on his journey. Also pray for us as we already feel the void in our lives without him being here with us.

We are looking forward to some great new adventures for Chapter T, please come and join us.

Riding, friends, fun and of course food...what could be better?

"Participation Is the Key to Enjoying Life with Chapter <u>T</u>"

As usual please watch your email or listen for a phone call for more information on rides and dinners.

Next Monthly Gathering..... Thursday, October 10th

Where: Loco's Grill and Pub, 1985 S. Barnett Shoals Road, Athens, GA 30605

We will eat at 6:00PM and meet at 7:00PM

Ride Safe and Have Fun, Debbie and Ralph Stewart Chapter T Director



Sometime I am at a loss about what to write about. I have been GA Chapter "T" MEC for nearly 4 years, and I was the GA District MEC for 2 years and try to submit an article each month, that adds up to well over 50 articles I have written. And 99% of them have been my own thoughts/words. There comes a time when I "borrow" thoughts from another author. When I read an article in a magazine that catches my attention, I like the idea of sharing it with others. This will be one of those times. Here goes... "Have you ever met someone who is dear to you and yet you have not seen them in a long time? It is a sad and joyful feeling. Sad when you realize how time has elapsed and the good intentions of staying in touch have been unduly prolonged. Yet a joyful experience in that a fire is rekindled, our lives are made whole again for a brief moment, memories flood our minds as we savor nostalgic moments of closeness and tenderness. On first recognition, a smile fills all faces and an enthusiasm pervades. Questions fill the air, such as, "How are you?" "How is your sweet spouse?" "What have you been doing?" "How are things going for you?" They express not only a genuine desire to know of each other, but they are a sincere way of saying "I love you," "I missed you," "Thank you for allowing me to share in your love." Little things take a different perspective. Little things like "You cut your hair," "You have lost weight," "You are looking good," all add to the excitement of your reunion. Memories take on a different light. Memories become more mellow, more inspiring and draw us closer. "Remember how hard we worked?" "Remember the long drives or the long nights?" Humorous occasions become even more hilarious: "Remember when we faked it?" "Remember when we forgot and then it was too late?" But most of all, tender moments grip at our hearts and remind us of God's gift of love to us. "Thank you for the time you made me feel special," "Thank you for sharing your tears with me," "Thank you for leveling with me." Think back, friends...remember when, remember who. Dig into the recesses of your heart for those who helped mold you into the special person you are today. Best of all, call someone you have not contacted in a long time, and say, "Thank you for being a part of the fabric of my life." "I love you!" Article found in "The Moonlighter", July/August 2019,

Sancho Bikes don't leak oil, they mark their territory!

Sid and Donna Cohen Chapter "T" MEC Event Coordinator

Boy how time gets away from us. Some of you remember our oldest grand daughter Haley "George" is what I call her. Gave her that name about time she took her first breath. Yep, I was standing right there with Vicky by her mothers side. She has traveled with us on many chapter trips. She rode on the back of our Daughter "Kerri's" GL1500 trike and with me sometimes. They both love riding and the members of Chapter T. However, they were very young at the time and had different paths to follow with career, school, etc. They still participate when they can with GWRRA and Chapter T. Well, George is getting married this weekend September 13th and I will have to be there on Thursday and Friday for the rehearsal on Thursday and the wedding on Friday. So it's needless the say, I will not be at the Chapter Gathering. I will miss seeing all yall, but I wouldn't miss her wedding for anything. Thank You all for accepting our family and being such good friends over the years.

Tommy & Vicky



None Known



Vicky Martin 9/4
Sid Harris 9/4
Jeanna Phillips 9/14

Condolences to:



None Known

GEORGIA DISTRICT TEAM

Frank & Melinda Brothers - Directors Vance & Fern Oakes - Assistant Directors Barry & Barbara Owens - Assistant Directors Lawana Woodard - Treasurer Murry & Dawn Cail - District Educators Norman & Wendy Morton- Membership Enhancement Carlos Lozano - Web Master/Vendor Coordinator Bob & Karla Greer - Motorist Awareness Jim & Sylvia Stogden District Couple of the Year





September 2019

ARE

YOU

READY

TO

RIDE

?

Sun	Mon	Tue	Wed	Thu	Fri	Sat
1	2	3	4	5	6	7
8	9	10	11	12 Chapter Gather- ing	13	14 Red Min- now Ride
15	16	17	18	19	20	21
22	23	24	25	26	27	28
29	30					

FRIENDS for FUN, SAFETY and KNOWLEDGE